
 
 

NATIVE FISH AUSTRALIA (Vic) Inc. 
www.nativefish.asn.au 

PO Box 162 Doncaster 3108 
Mr Travis Dowling 
Executive Director  
VFA 
1 Spring Street 
Melbourne 3001 
 
Dear Travis, 
 
Re: Fisheries Notices to ban the use of Opera House Nets 
 
Native Fish Australia (Vic) has recently been contacted asking for feedback on the 
implementation of the ban on the use of opera house nets in Victoria.  At a recent 
committee meeting of NFA (Vic) the merits of this ban were discussed. 
 
NFA (Vic) is fully supportive of the notice to ban the use of opera house nets in 
Victoria.   
 
NFA (Vic) look forward to being directly involved the continuing review of Victorian 
fisheries regulations, and hope this notice will be incorporated within the regulations. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Tim Curmi 
President 
0417419765 
 
27 June 2019 


